K.Y.H.C. Executive Board Minutes
5/13/25
I. Call to Order
· Call to order: 6:02
· Present-Sarah Williams, Lisa Paschall, Amanda Tatro, Adam Koronkowski, Aimee Koronkowski, Andy Gonzalez, Aaron Pitts
II. Reading of proceeding meeting minutes
· Approved
III. Financial Report
· Approved
IV. Coyote Committee Report
· Spring season is nearing the halfway point. Playoffs will begin May 30th and end with Championship games on June 8th. Playoff schedules should be sent to me by May 28th, team managers will get them out in teamsnap as soon as they can.  NWHL will have them posted by the weekend. 
V. Irish Committee Report
· On April 30th, Illinois West held a zoom meeting for all clubs to give a brief overview of the coming fall season.
· There were no major changes mentioned during this call and we should expect a very similar season as compared to last season.
· The Spartans will not be playing in Illinois West this season.  They have made the move to North Central.  My understanding for their move is because North Central has a lower tier division that they feel their teams will be more competitive in.  
· Minooka will be new to Illinois West this fall.  They have been working to get their club started for a while now and Illinois West is happy to have them.  
· The regular season is anticipated to start on September 15th and run through January 25th. 
· We can budget on having 14 home games and up to 4 additional playoff games. 
· Sarah and I were recently informed that Coach Phil Maziarka will not be returning for the fall season.  We had a good conversation with Phil and he went back and forth, but ultimately decided to focus on his work responsibilities and recent promotion.
· We will begin the process of searching for a new coach for the Irish immediately and will update soon. 
VI. IVC report

VII. Fundraising Committee Report
· No current fundraisers at this time. 
VIII. Marketing and Promotions Committee Report
· Friendship Festival Parade parade entry submissions should be opening up in the next month or so.  The parade is in Bourbonnais on Sunday June 29th, keep a look out for participant sign up either in late May/early June. We do need someone that can help run the sign up and coordinate it as well as we will need a volunteer for a truck and a trailer to display banners on if possible.  Please contact Lisa at kyhcpromotionschair@gmail.com as soon as possible if you are interested and Lisa can add you to the contacts from the Friendship Festival committee.  
· We also would like to begin a committee for our 20th year celebration for the fall season.  Please reach out if you are interested in helping so we can get started on ideas and planning. 

IX. Unfinished Business


X. New Business 

XI. Public Comment

XII. Adjournment/Next meeting
· 6:36pm/June 10th 6pm at Ice Valley

